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Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
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BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0088-13 

Date: 10th May 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

I attach a copy of a document entitled "Hyponatraemia in Children" (Ref 043-101-223 to 
043-101-224), which is from papers provided by the Sperrin Lakeland Trust (Esther 
Millar). The copy in the Inquiry's possession is a little unclear in places. Can the Trust 
please provide a clearer copy? 

Turning to the document itself there are three handwritten notes at the top: "from BCH, 
B Taylor' , ; "(Childrens Ward)" ;and "received from Belfast 10/8/01 via Or Asghar". 

It would appear that this was sent to the Erne Hospital by a doctor B Taylor on 10 
August 2001. 

Or James Kelly has informed the Inquiry that in August 2001 "Paediatric Unit received a 
copy of RBHSC Fluid Guidelines to utilise locally". 

Please take the Belfast Trust's instructions on the following questions; 

1) Who was the author(s) of the attached document? 

2) When was it written? 

3) What was its purpose? 

4) What events, if any, prompted the creation of this document? 

5) To whom was it circulated? 

6) Was it in use as an instruction or guideline within the Belfast Trust? If so give full 
details of when it was introduced as an instruction or guideline, and where it was 
so introduced. 

7) Please provide any earlier drafts of this document and the dates of such drafts. 
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